
The Department of Surgery recently received a donation of various Audiological equipment for 
teaching purposes.  This donation was made by Dr. Cherilee Rutherford, ( Lecturer and Director 
of the Msc. Advanced Audiology and Audiology Short Courses at the University College 
London  Ear Institute). 

The Department has collaborated with UCL for some time and been able to benchmark our 
teaching with them.  During this time one of our lecturers, Serah Ndegwa (Audiology Course 
Director) visited the UCL in November 2013 to familiarise herself with their training methods. 

The purpose of Dr Rutherford’s visit was to collaborate with us in the revision of our diploma in 
clinical audiology curriculum. 

Before she left on 14th February 2014, she presented a donation of nine Otoscopes and a 
Diagnostic Audiometer from Sound Seekers (UK) and an Auricle equipment from the University 
College of London, Ear Institute. Each of the five students in the current academic class was 
presnted with an Otoscope. The donation was received on behalf of the University by the acting 
College Principal Prof. S.M Bhatt. 

 


